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Question: 

 

a. Is the Government planning on broadening the membership of the NCCC to reflect the 

full spectrum and interests of Australian society?  

b. Please outline the process that will be followed if the Government decides to appoint new 

members of the NCCC.  

c. Is the Government considering appointing a First Nations member on the NCCC?  

 

Answer: 

 

Membership of the National COVID-19 Coordination Commission is a matter for 

government. 


